
Memo               
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Dianne McDonald

Date: January 31, 2025

Re: 10 Day Count 

The attached report provides the 10 Day Count information regarding student enrollment at Joliet 
Township High School.  This report is compiled annually and distributed to Council 204 as well 
as the Board of Education.  

The data shows that there has been a net loss of 67 students district wide for 2nd semester as 
compared to the data compiled during the 2023-2024 school year.  

Please let me know if you have further questions.

Thank you.
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